
Hello 5th grade families! 
 
My name is Julia Cable and I will be your 5th grade teacher this year! 
I have been teaching in 5th grade the past two years at Leawood - 
my first year in the classroom and this past year for the remote 5th 
graders at Leawood, Columbine Hills, and Governor’s Ranch.  
 
Remote teaching has taught me so much about the resilience of our 
students and the love and connection that can be fostered through 
communication and collaboration. I can’t wait to bring those lessons 

into the classroom for the 
2021-2022 school year. 
 
I was born and raised in Littleton - attending Leawood, Ken 
Caryl, and then Columbine. I graduated from the University of 
Northern Colorado with a BA in Elementary Education. I 
studied in Ireland and traveled all around Europe during my 
college years.  I completed my student teaching at Leawood 
and then explored many different schools through substitute 
teaching before teaching in my very own classroom at 
Leawood. You could say that a piece of my heart is in this 

school! (And a few young pictures of me in the hallways!) 
 
I currently live in Littleton and love to adventure around the beautiful state with my boyfriend 
Kellen and our sweet Husky, Juneau. I love to read for fun and drink a lot of coffee. I am looking 
forward to continuing my travels abroad when it is safe to do so. I am so excited for this 
upcoming school year! 


